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PCS WEEKLY 

Urgent News General News 

Psalter Selection:  The memory work for next week is 

John 14:6, and the psalter selection for next week is 

psalter #325 verse 1-2.   

 

KPS Busing:  There will be no KPS busing on March 7.  

On March 12, there will only be morning busing.  

Also, on March 28 there will be no KPS busing. 

 

Parent/Teacher Conferences: Parent/teacher 

conferences will be held on Tuesday, March 11.  

Please see the schedule attached to the memo email.  

If you are unable to meet at the times you are 

scheduled, please let the office know, and we will try 

to work out a different time.  

 

Prayer Day:  There will be no school on March 12 for 

Prayer Day.   

 

Parents’ Night: We plan to have a parents’ night on 

March 20.  Maaike Rosendall will be our speaker that 

night, and she will speak on “A Parents’ Guide to 

Raising Prolife Kids”.  You will be able to view Art 

Prize projects and enjoy her presentation.  Dessert will 

be served. 

 

Spelling Bee:  The Spelling Bee Classroom Preliminaries 

will be held on March 14. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Hot Lunch: There will be a Pork BBQ hot lunch on 

March 5. 

 

Art Prize: Art Prize entry forms will be due March 3 

with projects due the Wednesday, March 19. (Note the 

date change).  Please see the Art Prize document 

attached to the memo email for all the details.   

 

Kindergarten Readiness Dates: If you have a child that 

may be ready for kindergarten next school year, please 

mark your calendars. Please contact Mandy Schipper at 

616-970-4954 if you would like to have your child 

attend the visit days. 

First classroom visitation: Thursday, March 6, 8:00 

a.m. - 11:45 a.m. 

Second classroom visitation: Tuesday, March 11, 

8:00 a.m. to 11:45 a.m.  

Gesell Results to Parents: Friday, March 14. The Gesell 

Assessment will be administered during one of the 

visitation mornings. 

 

March Reading Month:  March is reading month!  See 

the attached calendar for the fun events we have 

scheduled for each day.  Also be sure to sign up to read 

to a class through the signup genius website that is 

below!  The kids love when guest readers come in and 

read to them!   

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0A44ABA72EA2

F8C43-55115376-guest#/ 

 

 

 

 

Friendship D  

   

 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0A44ABA72EA2F8C43-55115376-guest#/
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0A44ABA72EA2F8C43-55115376-guest#/


 
 

 

                                                                                                                                                                                     
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Celebrating 100 Days of 
Learning in First  

Grade! 

General News Continued: 
 

Music Concert:  On March 28 at 7 pm there 

will be a concert at East Congregational Church 

in Grand Rapids featuring:  

Peter Wildeman (organ and piano) 

Dan Kwekel (Organ) 

Hannah Karel (soloist) 

Lydia Karel (violin) 

Emilee Schipper (violin) 

 A freewill offering will be taken for the 

Plymouth Christian School capital fund.  

 

Bridal Shower: Please join us for a community 

shower on Wednesday, March 5, to celebrate the 

upcoming wedding of Tyler Devries and Charity 

Walkotten. Tyler and Charity hope to get 

married on May 2, 2025. Their registry is at 

theknot.com. 

 

Bridal Shower:  A bridal shower for Bryce 

Timmer and Anna McChesney will take place in 

the school gym on April 23.  They are registered 

at theknot.com, Amazon, and Target. 

 

All this, the Lord willing and we live. 

 


